
From:  David Vanis <dvanis@volusia.org> 
To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 
Cc:  Bernice Wendland <BWendland@volusia.org>, George Recktenwald 

<GRecktenwald@volusia.org>, Pamela Renfro <PRenfro@volusia.org>, Terry Sanders 
<TSanders@volusia.org> 

Subject:  Re: Public Record Request 
Date:  Tue, 04 Feb 2014 10:32:46 -0500 

That is correct. No Internal Affairs reports were completed with in 
the Department of Public Protection during the month of January 2014. 
This includes Corrections, Fire Services, Beach Safety Ocean Rescue, 
EMS/EVAC, and Medical Examiner's Office Divisions.

DV

>>> VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 2/4/2014 10:27 AM >>>
Captain Vanis:

And your assurances covers all the below mentioned divisions within 
the Department of Public Protection - correct?

The rationale for inquiring is that VolusiaExposed.Com intends to 
post your email response to our webpage, in lieu of any completed IA 
reports.

Your email will serve as testament that no IAs were completed in 
January 2014. 

VolusiaExposed.Com

On Tue, 2014-02-04 at 09:44 -0500, David Vanis wrote:
> VolusiaExposed.Com,
> 
> In regards to your public records request, no internal affairs 
reports were completed in January 2014.
> 
> Regards,
> 
> 
> 
> Captain David Vanis
> Volusia County Department of Public Protection Internal Affairs
> 1300 Red John Dr
> Daytona Beach, FL, 32120
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> Office: (386)239-6414 ext 20323
> dvanis@volusia.org 
>  
> CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail (including any file 
attachments) is for the sole use of the intended recipients - not 
necessarily the addressees - and may contain confidential and 
privileged information that by its privileged and confidential nature 
is exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  You are hereby 
notified that dissemination, disclosure, distribution, duplication, 
or other use of this transmission by someone other than an intended 
recipient's designated agent is strictly prohibited.  If you are not 
an intended recipient or believe you have received this transmission 
in error, please notify the sender.
> 
> 
> >>> VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 2/2/2014 6:34 PM >>>
> 
> 
> Capt. Vanis:
> 
> 
> As you have been made aware of - VolusiaExposed has started an 
"internal investigations" web page.
> 
> http://volusiaexposed.com/investigations/investigations.html 
> 
> It is our (VolusiaExposed) desire to post to our web site, all 
completed
> (open to public record release - as defined by F.S. 119) internal
> investigations within the Volusia County Department of Public
> Protection.
> 
> Therefore, we request (Public Record Request) all completed 
internal
> investigations for the month of January 2014, for the following
> divisions within the VCDPP - Corrections, Fire Services, Beach 
Safety
> Ocean Rescue,EMS / EVAC, Medical Examiner's Office. 
> 
> Our request is for the final investigative memos / letters 
generated on
> these investigative matters. The Volusia County Sheriff Department
> refers to these reports as ROIs (Report of Investigation). 
> 
> We request these files in electronic format. If not available
> electronically, then hard copies are requested.   
> 
> Please advise us in advance of any costs that are associated with 
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our
> request. Use our below listed email address as our point of 
contact.
> 
> Thank You
> 
> VolusiaExposed.Com
> volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com 
> 
> cc - Bernice Wendland - Pam Renfro
> 
> 
> 
> 
> 
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